
Respected Sir/Madam, 

Its my pleasure to invite you at the Student Solar Ambassador Workshop-2019 organized by 

‘Environmental Sustainability Management cell’, M.D. University, on 02nd October, 2019 at 

10:00 AM (Venue: Swaraj Sadan) to commemorate the 150th Birth Anniversary of Mahatma 

Gandhi.  In this workshop a hands-on training will be given to students to make their own ‘solar 

study lamp’.   

The ESM cell was established to promote environmental awareness in order to increase and 

encourage waste minimization, reuse and recycling. It also provides appropriate training for 

teachers, staff, students and other stakeholders on waste management issues. This Workshop is an 

initiative in this respect. 

Your graceful presence at the inaugural ceremony will be a source of inspiration for the students 

and the participants from different regions of the country.  

Looking forward to your kind presence. 

Sincerely, 

Coordinator, ESM cell 

M. D. University 
 


